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G3 83J 

• Dear Ian 

Heat Treated Factor :VIII 

Many thanks for your letter of the 19th December. 

I cannot help but share many of the ethical and professional 
concerns you have expressed so well. I very much regret some of the 
ways we have instituted this programme but take the view that in the 
circumstances we 'found ourselves we didn't appear to have other more 
reasonable or scientific options. 

Perhaps we can chat about it when next we meet or perhaps you 
would like to give me a ring. 

Kindest regards, 

Yours sincerely 

John D Cash 
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